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Dear Parents and Carers 

Re: Cherry Class Welly Walks 

This term, every Wednesday afternoon, Cherry Class will be going on a Welly Walk. This will start next 

Wednesday 22nd September. 

Mrs Sison, our Forest School teacher, will take the Year 1 and 2 children for the first hour and the 

EYFS children for the second hour.  The children will have the opportunity to explore the local country 

side and learn about nature. The children will complete some further activities linked to the outdoor 

session, when they are in the classroom.  

We will be using the Millennium Wood for our Welly Walks and will go out in all weather, so the children 

will all need wellies and waterproofs.  We do have storage facilities for wellies, so it would be really 

helpful if the children keep their wellies at school.  Unfortunately, those children who do not have their 

Welly Walk gear will not be able to take part. 

We will need support from two Cherry Class parents for the afternoon, out on the Welly Walk. It would 

be really helpful if volunteers are able to commit to coming on a regular basis.  Please contact the school 

office if you are able to volunteer for this term. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Vicki Brown  

Head of School 

 

 

 


